

St Benedict's Primary School

PO Box 59 NARRABUNDAH ACT 2604

Ph: 02 6295 8027 Email: Office.StBenedicts@cg.catholic.edu.au

Friday 10th March, 2017

You are invited to

a Cyber safety parent information evening

Dear Parents/Carers,

St Benedict's Primary will be hosting a ThinkUKnow (cyber safety) presentation and all parents and carers are encouraged to attend.

Date: Thursday 23rd March, 2017

Time: 6pm

Place: School library



ThinkUKnow Australia is a cyber safety education program that educates parents, carers and teachers about how people are using technology, the challenges they may face online, and how to help them overcome these in a safe and ethical way.

The presentation will be delivered by a local law enforcement member and an industry volunteer. The presentation covers issues relating to children and young peoples' privacy and security online, their relationships with other users and their online reputation. It provides insight into the devices young people are using, as well as the popular websites, apps and social networking sites they're accessing.

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to learn more about young people and the online environment, and how you can help them to be safe and responsible users of technology. There will be also be a useful take home booklet of information for those in attendance.

For more information, you can visit www.thinkuknow.org.au or contact Mrs Quirk.

If you are planning on attending, please complete the attached slip and return to school.

Yours Sincerely,

Alana Quirk

ThinkUKnow Cyber Safety Presentation for Parents



I/we will be attending the ThinkUKnow cyber safety session for parents on

Thursday 23rd March at 6:00pm in the school library.

I understand that this presentation is for parents/carers and not students.

Family name:
Number attending:
Please return this slip to the front office through the classroom note bags.